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The	Faculty	of	Engineering	of	Mondragon	Unibertsitatea	with	the
collaboration	of	Arizmendi	Ikastola	and	CampTecnólogico,	offers	a	new
edition	of	“Christmas	Technology	Camp”.	The	camp	will	take	place	from
30th	December	to	3rd	January	in	the	Faculty	of	Engineering.

The	main	point	of	the	camp	is	going	to	be	robotics	but	on	this	edition
video	game	developments	and	mobile	applications	will	also	have	an
important	place.	This	kind	of	activities	shows	once	again	how	young
people	enjoy	learning	science	and	technology	in	an	entertaining	way.
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